
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael Brown, Ed.D. 

Minnesota Department of Education 

Early Learning Services 

1500 Hwy 36 West 

651-582-8399 

 

June 8, 2011 

 

Dear Mr. Mike Brown,  

Attached please find the SFY12 grant Application from Duluth Public Schools/Duluth Head Start.  We have 

included our Policy Council minutes from June 7, 2011, approving the grant application submission.  Governing 

Board approval is expected to available later in June following our presentation of this application to the Governing 

Board/Education Committee on June 14, 2011.  Their recommendations are forwarded to the School Board for 

acceptance the following week.  We will submit that documentation as soon as it available in the School Board 

minutes. 

You will note we have included a clarification for Section 3 on separate page as the comments box was still not 

operable after we discussed our problem with it.  I hope that is satisfactory. 

Thank in advance for your consideration of this application.  We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pam Rees 

Director 

Duluth Head Start/Duluth Public Schools 

2102 N. Blackman Ave. 

Duluth MN 55811 

218-336-8815 ext. 2985 

pamela.rees@duluth.k12.mn.us 

 


